
USEF PONY 
FINALS FIRST 
TIMER GRANT 
IN HONOR OF 
TAYLOR MADISON 
ORLOWSKI
In memory of Taylor Madison 
Orlowski, this grant is to be 
given to a first-time Pony Finals 
competitor who treats horses 
and other competitors with 
respect, practices exceptional 
horsemanship, and displays strong 
sportsmanship. This grant of 
$1,500 will be awarded during the 
“First Timer USEF Pony Finals 
Reception” and is generously 
provided in Taylor’s honor by her 
mom, Heather McCandless, her 
dad, Donnie Orlowski along with 
her family and friends.  

For more information on the grant 
and application, please visit
ponyfinals.org.

Nominations are due by 
Tuesday, July 30th, 2024


